
 

Want to get the latest Church news?  See the Mass readings of the day, or the readings for next Sunday? 

Get the latest Parish News?  Contact the parish by email?  For all this, log on to:www.mountargusparish.ie 

 

Eucharistic Adoration 

takes place at the Sacred 

Heart Altar in Mount Argus 

Church every Wednesday 

and Friday from after the 

10.00 am Mass until 6.00 pm. 

Why not drop in for a while 

and experience the healing 

presence of Christ? .  

Parish Envelopes 2019 

Those who make a 

contribution to the parish 

through the parish envelopes 

can collect the new envelopes 

for 2019 at the monastery. 

With the new charity 

regulations, we invite those 

who use the envelopes to 

keep the same number they 

had last year and to provide 

their name and address when 

collecting their envelopes. 

Those who prefer their 

envelope contribution to 

remain an anonymous 

donation are free to do so.  

Retrouvaille – A Lifeline 

for Married Couples 

Do you want to improve the 

communication with your 

spouse? Do you feel lost, 

alone or bored in your 

marriage? The Retrouvaille 

programme can help 

marriages at all stages. The 

next programme starts 8 – 10 

February. For information 

contact Tony & Anne (01) 

495 3536, Mike & Anne (01) 

450 0922, text or call 086 

413 5440, or email 

info@retrouvaille.ie or visit 

www.retrouvaille.ie 

 

Eucharistic Ministers Meeting 

There will be a meeting for all Mount Argus 

ministers of Holy Communion in the Upper 

Room on Wednesday, 23 January at 7.30 pm.  

Saint Charles Healing Mass 

The monthly Healing Mass of Saint Charles of 

Mount Argus will be offered on Saturday of this 

week at 11.00 am. This is an opportunity to pray for 

healing for yourself through the intercession of Saint 

Charles or to pray for your loved ones who may be 

in need of God’s healing grace. The blessing with 

the Relic of Saint Charles of Mount Argus is given 

at the Mass. After Mass, there is also a prayer 

ministry available for those who would like someone 

to pray with them. 

Dublin Diocese Liturgy Seminar 

The annual Dublin Diocese New Year Liturgy 

Seminar will be held on Saturday, 26 January in 

Clonliffe College from 9.00 to 1.30. The seminar has 

four workshops and each person can attend two 

workshops as all are repeated. The workshops are: 

1. Actions speak louder than words (on how we can 

better understand the symbols we see in the liturgy.)    

2. More than Words (Trócaire’s Lenten campaign 

told through the stories of three families living in 

Guatemala, Uganda and Lebanon) 

3. Welcome the Word (Children’s Liturgy Workshop 

on the season of Lent, including suggestions for 

music and leading prayer as well as planning 

materials).   

4. Sorry! The hardest word (new ideas on the 

preparation and celebration of sacramental services 

of reconciliation during the Lenten season). 

Please contact Grainne 01 8087554 or email 

litsec@dublindiocese.ie and let her know your 

choice of workshops.  Contribution - €10 per person.    

The Priory Institute 

Registration is now open for the Spring Semester at 

the Priory Institute, Dominican Priory, Tallaght. The 

Institute offers theology courses through distance 

education (beginning on 2 March 2019). For more 

information, contact the Institute by emailing 

enquiries@prioryinstitute.com or telephone: +353 

(0)1 404 8125 or go to www.prioryinstitute.com   

Prayer Groups:  
The Lectio Divina group 

meets in the monastery on 

Tuesdays at 10.30 am. 

Men’s Spirituality Group 

meets in the monastery on 

Tuesdays at 8.00 pm. The 

Charismatic Prayer group 

meets in the monastery on 

Thursdays at 8.00 pm.  

Vocation Retreat 

A weekend retreat for 

young men interested in 

knowing more about life as 

a priest or brother in the 

Passionist Community will 

be held at the Passionist 

Monastery, Tobar Mhuire, 

Crossgar, County Down, 

beginning on the evening 

of Friday, 1 February and 

concluding with lunch on 

Sunday, 3 February. 

Anyone interested in taking 

part should speak to Father 

Paul Francis or email 

passionistvocations@gmail 

.com 

Mount Argus  

Youth Group 

The Mount Argus Youth 

Group will meet in the 

Upper Room on Monday, 

21 January at 7.30 pm. 

New members are 

welcome. 

Mount Argus Community 

Centre Lotto Results 

Jackpot not won this month 

Winners of €50 prizes: 

1. No. 02831 

2. No. 02504 

3. No. 03415 

 

Collections: 

Christmas 2017 

€ 

Weekend of 30/31 December  

€ 

 

 
Standing Orders etc:  

€350 (Approx) 
 

MOUNT ARGUS PARISH MISSION 

STATEMENT 

 

Our mission is to be a living parish where 

 All will feel welcome 

 Everyone will be appreciated and 

encouraged to use their gifts 

 People and priests work together to develop 

a community of faith and compassion. 

Kindly remember the 

recently deceased:  

 

 

Maurice Casey 

Catherine Panday 

 

 

 

May they rest in peace 

 

Collection: 

12/13 January 2018 

€2,060 

 

 

Parish Envs: €206 

 

Standing Orders etc:  

€250 (Approx) 

 



 

Want to get the latest Church news?  See the Mass readings of the day, or the readings for next Sunday? 

Get the latest Parish News?  Contact the parish by email?  For all this, log on to:www.mountargusparish.ie 

 


